
The Eastern Victoria Geoscience Initiative, seismic survey continues to make good progress and has 
covered over 185km to date and the EVGI web page has been updated with local road traffic 
management potential delays and/or detours. 
 
Based on an average of 10-13kms per day the EVGI web site has provided the list of roads where the 
Vibroseis trucks will be travelling along over the next week as well as possible track detours and 
delays over the Easter Long Weekend. 
 
The survey is expected to be in the Tallangatta Valley from Sat 24 March on the Callaghan Creek 
Track. Based on the current pace, the survey (subject to weather conditions) is expected to be in the 
Nariel Valley/Tom Groggin over the Easter Long Weekend.  This is the final leg of Line 1. 
 
Advertisements have been placed in the Border Mail, Myrtleford Times and Corryong Courier to 
advise of possible track detours and delays. 
 
The 4WD Association of Victoria have also advised their affiliated clubs of the possible detours and I 
have received a number of phone calls from the 4WD clubs confirming which tracks are impacted. 
 
The survey base camp have moved from Myrtleford to Dartmouth and next week move to Corryong. 
 
Please feel free to use the following link on your own web pages or social media sites, remembering 
that the fact sheets and FAQs can be downloaded from the wed page. 
 
Also included in the web page is a link to the Prime7 News segment on the survey as aired last week. 
 
http://earthresources.vic.gov.au/evgi 
 

http://earthresources.vic.gov.au/evgi

